
ROWLAND UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS  
FOR  

SHELYN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
STOREFRONT & FENCING PROJECT 

NO. 2018/19:(R1-I) 
 

DATE: JULY 18, 2018 
TO ALL CONTRACTORS: 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE:  that the Rowland Unified School District (“DISTRICT”) hereby cancels the Request for 
Proposals No. 2018/19:(R1-I) for the Shelyn Elementary School Storefront & Fencing Project.  
 
DISTRICT may re-notice this Request for Proposals at a later date. 
 
Your interest in providing professional services to the DISTRICT is appreciated.  
 

Rosana McLeod 
 
Rosana Mcleod 
Director of Purchasing 
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